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LOCAL ARCHAEOLOGIST GIVES LECTURE  
ON PUBLIC ARCHAEOLOGY PROJECT IN NEW SMYRNA  

 
April 19, 2018, New Smyrna Beach, Fla.—Rebecca Harris, Executive Director and Founder of 

Smyrnéa Archaeological Research Institute (SARI) will be giving a lecture at the New Smyrna Beach 

Regional Library on Thursday, May 17th at 2:00pm.  Harris, a Registered Professional Archaeologist 

since 2001, will be discussing the Westside Archaeology Project which SARI began in February as 

their inaugural research program.  Learn about the value and role of archaeological research in 

providing a more equitable interpretation of the recent past.  Harris will also provide an overview of 

upcoming research projects including how SARI plans to use 3D scanning technology and 

photogrammetry to investigate building methods and materials from the Smyrnéa colony.  This 

lecture is free and open to the public.  
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